
Antonia Hover 

From: Kelly Thompson 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/23/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 09062-2020 

Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, September 23, 2020 3:14 PM 

Consumer Correspondence 

Subject: Consumer correspondence - Docket No. 20200051-GU - Peoples Gas 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20200051-GU. 

Kelly Thompson 

From: Michael D Morris [mailto:morrismd@comcast.net] 
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 7:11 PM 
To: Speaker Signup 
Subject: TECO/People's Gas - Request for Natural Gas Rate Increase 

It is absolutely scandalous that TECO is requesting an increase in gas rates. While they not have 
increased rates since 2008, the wholesale price of gas since 2008 has dropped 75%. Why do they 
need a price increase when the cost of their commodity has dropped significantly? 

Furthermore, about 80% of my monthly bill is not therm related; distribution, overhead, base rate, 
blah, blah, blah. Maybe TECO needs to stop spending money on excessive corporate functions and 
employee benefits and focus on fulfilling its core function of delivering gas. 

Michael D Morris 
Bradenton, FL 

morrismd@comcast.net 
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